
FIRE DEPARTMENT 5.20 
 

5.20 FIRE DEPARTMENT CONNECTIONS (FDC) ON SPRINKLERED 
BUILDINGS. Any new construction within the Village of Biron, whereby code 
a sprinkler system is required, this building will also be required to have 
installed a 5-inch Storz connection on the exterior of the building as the FDC. 

 


